Northburn Primary School
TEL:  01670 73911
4th September 2020
Dear Parents

Football club for children in year 6 will be starting on Monday 14th September for 6 weeks. 

(14th, 21st, 28th September, 5th, 12th, 19th October)

This will take place on the school field, and it will run after school from 3.05pm until 4.05pm
Children taking part will need their PE kit, shin pads and football boots. 
Places are limited and will be issued on a first come first served basis.

Please complete and return the slip below by Wednesday 9th September.
Thank You

Mr Aird
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
Year 6 Football Club

Name of Child:……………………………………………………..Class………………………………

Would like to attend Football Club after school from 14th September for 6 weeks.
Please indicate below

My child will walk home alone  Yes / No

My child will be collected by:……………………………………..

Signed……………………………………………………………….

